
Written Corrective Feedback: Practitioners’ Perspectives  
 

   
© Servicio de Publicaciones. Universidad de Murcia. All rights reserved.               IJES, 10 (1), 2010, pp. 47-77 

 

77 

 
 

 
APPENDIX C 

 
Email Correspondence with Participants 

 
 
 
Initial contact email message 
Subject:  Second Language Writing / Error Correction in Second Language Writing 
 
Dear Colleague, 
We are attempting to identify the error correction practices and perspectives of ESL/EFL 
writing teachers. If you have taught writing as a second or foreign language, we would be 
grateful if you would complete the survey linked to this email. The survey is completely 
anonymous.  Your candid responses to these questions will help us bring the much-needed 
teachers’ voice to error correction research. Most participants who piloted the survey took 15 
minutes or less to answer all 24 questions.  

Follow this link to the Survey: Take the Survey 

Thank you for your important contribution. 
 
Second Request to take the Survey follow up email 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
We are sending this email to  request your help with our survey on ESL/EFL writing teachers’ 
error correction practices and philosophies.  It should only take 15 minutes or less to answer 
the questions We value your input and deeply appreciate you participation.   

Follow this link to the Survey: Take the Survey 

Thank you for your important contribution. 
 
 
 
Pass-along request 
 
Colleague, 
 
Thank you for taking the survey on error correction in second language writing. One of our 
goals is to get a broad perspective from many teachers.  If you know of colleagues who teach 
or have taught ESL writing, we would be most appreciative if you forwarded this message and 
the survey link on to them.   




